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Comments:  I appreciate the opportunity to participate in the public comment.  

 

I have read the DEIS for the Grand Targhee Expansion and I am firmly against expansion that would cause

removal of Threatened White Bark Pine, particularly any Alternative in which involves the construction of full-

service mountain guest services at the summit of Fred's. The White Bark Pine is already threatened and as

climate change continues it will put the surviving populations such as those at Grand Targhee under more stress.


